
Parent Pop In  Thank you to all the parents who attended our parent pop in earlier 
this week.  We hope you enjoyed spending time with the children and looking at what 
they have been learning about.  Please do come along to our sharing assembly on 
11th December.


Young Voices  Ticket orders need to be received by 9am on 
Tuesday 26th November.  Please book your tickets by emailing 
Mrs Langton at darley@ycatschools.co.uk  Thank you.


Chess Club  Chess Club will start again 
on Monday 2nd December for Year 2 
and 3. Please encourage your children to 

enrol with Mr Coates next week - we can have 8 players. 


Christmas Crafts  We would like to invite parents and other 
family members of pre-school to join us for a Christmas Craft 
morning on Wednesday 11th December from 9.30 - 10.30am.  
Please let Kate know if you would like to attend.  Thank you.


DARLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

22nd November 2024

8 Nov - Wharfe 
Class to Eureka


13 Nov - Rev. 
Fearnley 
assembly


15 Nov - Open 
Morning for 
new starters


20 Nov - Parent 
Pop in at 3pm


11 Dec - 
Sharing 
assembly at 
2.45pm


16 Dec - 
Christmas lunch


17 Dec - 
Nativity at the 
memorial Hall at 
6pm


19 Dec - 
Pantomime Visit


19 Dec - pre-
school nativity 
at Darley at 
9.30am


20 Dec - Break 
up


6 Jan - Training 

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘War and Remembrance’

I hope you manage to 
wrap up warm this 

weekend. Keep an eye 
on the school website 

and look out for any text 
messages from school 
just in case we need to 

close!

mailto:summerbridge@ycatschools.co.uk

